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(Dr. Norris, Philadephia) 1,West Franklin Street.
(typewritten) Baltimore, Md.,Nov.22nd, 190&

Dear Dr. Norris:=

Thanks for your papers, with which I am greatly pleased, not
only for the evidence of good work they show, but for the memory of your father
and grandfather. The tuberculous endocarditis paper is most interesting and
will be very useful, as I have just been going over all of our material onm
the subject. Could you not come down some evening and give us a little talk
.at our Laennec Soclety. I send you our programme, and you will see the sort
of work we are trying to do. We have rather a short programme for s STER,
Perhaps you have some short commniéation which would do for that date, or
perhaps it would be better to give us a longer one at one of the early meetings
next year. By the way, as you have been going over the post-mortems at the
Philadelphia Hospital, have you any statistics on aneurisms?

Sincerely yours,
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